
9111 Research Boulevard 
Austin, TX 78758 

512 425-2000 
Fax 512 425-2099 

March 30, 1999 

Ms. Laura Yeh 
Naval Facilities Engineering Service Center 
Code ESC411 
1100 23rd Avenue 
Port Hueneme, CA 930434370 

Subject: Submission of the SEAR Work Plan 

Dear Ms. Yeh: 

Enclosed are two copies of the revised and finalized Work Plan for Surkcfanf- 
Enhanced Aquifer Remediafion (SEAR) at Site 88, Marine Corps Base, Camp Ltyeune, 
North Carolina. Additional copies of the Work Plan have also been sent as indicated in 
the distribution list. The current schedule is to begin the surfactant flood on April, 5 
1999. 

If you have any questions about the SEAR 
general, please call me at 5124252037. 

Sincerely, 

Work Plan or the SEAR demonstration in 

Fred Holzmer 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Distribution List: 

Amy Axon, NC DEHNR, Groundwater Section - 1 copy 
Mark DeJohn, Baker Environmental - 3 copies 
Kate Landman, LANTDIV - 1 copy 
David Lown, NC Div of Waste Management, Superfund Section - 1 copy 
Gary Pope, University of Texas - 1 copy 
Rick Raines, MCB Camp Lejeune, AC/S EMD - 1 copy 
Diane Rossi, NC DEHNR; DWQ, Groundwater Section - 1 copy 
Ed Tucker, University of Oklahoma, - 1 copy 
Lee Vane, US EPA NRMRL - 1 copy 
Lynn Wood, US EPA NRMRL - 1 copy 


